BARTLETT BULLETIN AUGUST 2025

Set High Goals... Attain New Heights

Dear Bartlett Bighorn Families,
Welcome to the 2025-2026 School Year!

We hope you had a restful and enjoyable summer break. As we begin the new school year, we want to thank you for being part of the Bartlett community. A successful school year depends on the
partnership between students, families, teachers, staff, and administrators.

To ensure the safety of all members of our school community, Drop -off and Pick-up expectations are enforced. Please carefully review and follow the guidelines below:

Drop-Off & Pick-Up Safety Expectations:
1. Arrival and Dismissal Times

o Do not arrive for drop-off before 8:30 AM.
o Do not arrive for pick-up before 3:00 PM.

O  Always follow the instructions of school staff and crossing guards.
2. Use of Lanes

o Morning Drop-Off & Afternoon Pick-Up: Quick (30 seconds or less) drop-offs/pick-ups are allowed only in the RIGHT lane of the two-lane road.

O  The LEFT lane is for Through traffic only. Do not stop in the left lane unless directed by a crossing guard or school staff.
3. No Parking in Red Zones

o Parking in red zones is strictly always prohibited.
4. Where to Park

O Park only in designated parking spots or along Wigwam Parkway—never in red zones.
5. Crosswalks

o Keep crosswalks clear and always yield to pedestrians.
6. Traffic Flow & Buses

o Do not block the flow of traffic or interfere with school buses.
7. Lane Changes

O Do not switch lanes or cut off other vehicles in the drop-off/pick-up area.
8. Driver Conduct

o Follow all instructions from staff and crossing guards.

o Drive slowly, remain in your vehicle, and proceed forward with caution.
9. Speed Limit

O The speed limit on school grounds is 15 MPH.
10. Restricted Areas

° Do not stop or slow down near the curve by the school garden. This area must remain clear for safety.
We appreciate your cooperation and support in keeping our school environment safe for everyone. Thank you for helping us start the school year smoothly and safely!

Sincerely,
Mr. Brodie Christian, Principal
Dr. Christine Clayman, Assistant Principal

PTO News

Hello Bartlett Families!

We hope you all enjoyed a fantastic summer break! As we gear up for an exciting school year, we are thrilled to announce that Penny Wars will start on
August 25th!

Additionally, details about our amazing fall enrichment classes will be released soon, so be on the lookout.

August 25-29 - Penny Wars
Sept. 5 - PTO Meeting at 9 am in the MPR (SOT elections) (Donuts with Grownups beforehand in the MPR from 8:30-8:55)

Checking out your child What is happening in August?

We ask that you follow the procedures listed below:

»  Report to the school’s office to sign your child out. August 8th _ Back to School Night (2;00pm — 3;00pm)
» IDisrequired to check out a student.
»  Complete check out note provided by the office. August 11th - First Day of School

We will not call a student from class until ID is verified.

For Yearbook Purchases and Grade Supply Money
Please go to https: cesd.schoolcashonline.com
To create and account. You will need the student ID
number, student’s last name and birth date.

You will be able to pay by Credit Card.ﬁ ﬁ




